
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 

 

 

The reason for using the Plantation Aquatic Complex is that neither High School has an on-campus 

pool facility to support the School’s current aquatic programs. The Plantation Aquatic Complex is 

centrally located, accessible and convenient for both High Schools to utilize for their aquatic programs. 

 

The current Lease Agreement between the City and SBBC will expires on July 31, 2018, and District 

staff is seeking SBBC’s approval to enter into a new Lease Agreement for an additional three (3) years.    

 


